Comments of the London Borough of Haringey Chief Financial Officer:

Gerald Almeroth LBH CFO has been supplied a copy of this report and provided the following comment:

'I am satisfied that in accordance with the regulations the external audit has been carried out and that the accounts reflect the correctly assessed position.'

'The attached accounts of the AP&P Trust are broadly on line with the draft accounts that the Council used to close its accounts in June 2008. However the overall deficit position for the trust in 2007/08 has improved by £133k, from £3.098m to £2.965m, due to final adjustments relating to a prior year FRS17 adjustment in the APTL accounts in order to ensure the accounts are fully compliant with the accounting standard.'